
 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE – NATA 2020 
 
 

Dated: 07.05.2020  
 
 

Subject:- Postponement of First & Second Tests of NATA 2020.  

 
In pursuance of MHRD letter no. Secy (HE)/ MHRD)/ 2020 dated 18th March 2020 and as 
per the previous orders issued by Ministry of Home Affairs, Government of India 
announcing complete lockdown in the country for containment of pandemic Corona Virus 
(COVID-19), the ensuing First Test and Second Test of NATA 2020 examination for 2020, 
earlier scheduled on 19th April 2020 and 31st May, 2020 respectively, have been 
postponed by the Council of Architecture.  

The exact dates for the tests and revised schedule for important dates for the tests will be 
announced after assessing the situation in the coming weeks. The Council is hopeful that 
the country would get back to normal relatively soon; but for now, we are closely 
monitoring the scenario vis-a-vis the orders and advisories issued by the Government from 
time to time.  

The revised NATA brochure with new dates for the First & Second Tests and other 
important revised dates shall be uploaded in due course on the website of the Council 
www.coa.gov.in as well on NATA website www.nata.in. The registration for the First & 
Second Tests may also be considered for reopening for a brief period before the Tests to 
facilitate students to apply for registration and correction for the said tests.  
 
The candidates and parents are advised to keep visiting the said sites for latest updates. 
For any further clarification, candidates may contact NATA Helpdesk at 
Email:helpdesk.nata2020@gmail.com and NATA Help Desk No.: 9319275557, 
7303487773. 
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